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27th February 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
The children in 5A will be going on a visit to the Oldham Gallery. The visit will take place on Monday 
4th March 2024. During the visit to the Oldham Gallery, children have the opportunity to take part in 
and learn from a wide range of educational activities. We will be meeting with the Year 5/6 children 
from Medlock Valley as part of the Linking Project and will be taking part in a range of team building 
exercises.   
  
Please send your child in their school uniform for the day.   
  
If your child brings a packed lunch, please send his/her lunch in a plastic carrier bag so it can be 
thrown away. Children who normally have a school dinner will be provided with a school packed 
lunch.  
  
The children will set off at 9.30am and we will be back before the end of the school day. Please 
ensure that your child arrives promptly that morning.  
  
Please sign the permission slip below and return to school as soon as possible.  
  
Thank you for your support,  
  
Mrs Armstrong   
5A Class teacher  
  
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Oldham Gallery Visit 
Monday 4th March 

 
I give permission for my child ________________________ Class: _____ to visit the Oldham Gallery 
on Monday 4th March 2024.  
  
   
Signed: ____________________   Date :_____________________  
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